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Hon. Committee members: 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

I am constantly surprised at the proposals that come from folks I assume don't like 

what is happening at the Federal level.  Proposals like this are one of the main 

reasons President Trump is in office.  Treating employers, in this case farmers, like 

criminals until proven otherwise is not only unfair it is unwise and counter productive.  

Hiring a person is not the same as adopting them.  In the current labor situation, 

farmers or companies that abuse their employees will very quickly not have any.  

Please send this terrible bill back where it came from. 


